
 
 
 
 
JULY 24, 2023 
 
 
 
TO:  FRIENDS, SPONSORS, AND DONORS OF MIRACLE REVIVAL CENTER 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
This year MRC will be hosting a Trivia Night, Saturday, November 4, 2023. The 
proceeds from this event will benefit world missions, spreading the Gospel in other 
nations, including India and Africa, and other local & international outreaches of Miracle 
Revival Center.  
 
We believe this event will be a success thanks to our friends like you. We are asking for 
your assistance in helping us meet our goals for this fundraiser by donations such as:  
monetary gifts, gift cards, gift baskets or gift basket items, electronics, sporting event 
tickets, club memberships, etc. MRC is recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)3 organization 
and all gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowed. 
 
Join us this year along with our other great sponsors to make this year's event an 
outstanding success.  We look forward to hearing from you soon!  Thank you in 
advance for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MRC 
 

Mark Slay 
 
Pastor Mark Slay 
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